
MINUTES 
 

July 7, 2014 
 
 

Board met in regular session with Lynn Zeller, Thomas Shuttlesworth and Harold Smith in 
attendance.  Minutes of previous meeting and treasurer report were approved as submitted.  
Also in attendance were Cameron Smith, Larry Hoke and Atty Joseph Kerwin. 
 
Cameron Smith discussed the conditions of the playground and swimming pool site.  His 
concerns are the vandalism and liability is anything occurs.  He indicated that Williamstown 
Borough asked him to obtain approval from the township to have the buildings demolished and 
the pool filled in.  Chairman Zeller stated that any action must have the approval of both the 
Borough and the Township.   
 
Correspondence received (1) First Capital Engineering – Offer of assistance in infrastructure 
projects; (2) WF&J, LLC – Porter Twp Fire Companies status for Workers Comp.; (3) Dauphin Cty – 
Upset Sale tentatively scheduled for Sep 15, 2014; (4) Twp Auditors – Audit Report for tax 
collector Jan 2013 thru Dec 2013; (5) Deedra Ice – Assistance request in obtaining job for herself 
and two others. 
 
Hazard Mitigation Grant – Awaiting action from PEMA 
Road resurfacing projects – Scheduled for late July or early August. 
 
Complaint on vehicles parked on Julian Street.  Vehicles have outdated inspection and license 
registrations.  PSP assistance requested to verify ownership.  Township will take action in 
accordance with Ordinances.  Owners to be notified of violation and possible removal of vehicles 
from township roadway. 
 
Being no further business, motion by Zeller, second by Shuttlesworth to adjourn, motion carried. 
 


